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[REMINDER: CMAA AGM] 

 

REMINDER: CMAA’s ONLINE AGM 
 

The Club Managers’ Association, Australia (the Association) has rescheduled its Annual 
General Meeting from Tuesday 17th March 2020 to:  
 
RESCHEDULED AGM DATE 
Date: Thursday 28th May 2020 
Time: 9am 
Where: online  
 
The Association’s Executive will Chair the AGM via an online video conference which will 
allow for your attendance and participation in line with Rule 11 (a)(g) of the Association’s 
Rules.   
 
In accordance with the compliance requirements of the Registered Organisation’s 
Commission, the Financial Report previously issued (dated: 24th February, 2020) still 
stands as the provision of the financial reports for the ‘Rescheduled AGM Date’. 
Questions relating to the accounts also closed on 9th March 2020, in line with the original 
date for March. 
 
An email will be sent to members on Wednesday 27th May 2020 which will contain the 
link and access code to allow access the AGM. This email will be sent to your nominated 
email address as listed in membership system.  
 
Members who attend the Association’s virtual AGM will receive 20 membership points.    
 
We look forward to seeing you all on line at the AGM in what will be a “first” for the 
Association. 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Allan Peter, Federal Secretary 
Club Managers’ Association, Australia 
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